
UUSD Executive Team  
September Board Report for October Board Meeting 

 
 Database know-how for Sandy/Breeze 

o Kent Sprunger along with Richard Wheeler will work with Sandy.  

 Memorial Service Requests  
o This is not an ET issue, since we have a donation policy, which would be 

the Board’s responsibility to change/update. Then the request would 
then go to the Landscaping Committee.  
 

 Google docs retention instructions sent out.  
 

 Using the sanctuary for pot luck dinners discussion. 
o UUSD Cares needs to come to ET with the “6”events they are planning 

with details. Then add to calendar. Sanctuary shouldn’t be used unless 
absolutely needed.  

 Google workspace 
o Everyone will have a church Gmail account.  
o What needs to go into doc storage as working docs? Needs discussion 
o EDS training sessions are almost filled  

 
 Nov. 19-20 weekend 

o ET will be involved with the Friday night dinner, but most of us will be 
involved with other committee time meetings. 

o Sunday BYOL wrap up will be attended by ET 
 

 Retention policy for any needed updates 

o Power Church being replaced by Breeze 
o Constant Contact being replaced by Mailchimp 
o Power Church switch over to Breeze being investigated by the Finance 

Committee 

 
 
 

 


